
At the 390th meeting of the AAUP, a policy
document and a submission form were
introduced to select alumni news and

announcements for the AAUP website and
Facebook page. This process is intended to

provide a fair and efficient method for
submitting information relevant to the

University of Peradeniya alumni community.
AAUP members may email the PDF version of
the submission form to editor’s email address
(editor@alumni.pdn.ac.lk) to share news and

activities connected to the AAUP.

THE POLICY DOCUMENT AND SUBMISSION
FORM FOR THE AAUP WEBSITE AND

FACEBOOK PAGE

A L U M N I  A S S O C I A T I O N  O F  T H E  U N I V E R S I T Y  O F
P E R A D E N I Y A  ( A A U P )

Y O U R  PA R A G R A P H  T E XT

Download Alumni Announcement Submission Form and the Policy Statement.

https://site.pdn.ac.lk/alumni/downloads/Alumni-Announcement-Submission-Form-and-Policy-Statement_v1.0.docx

